
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Director of Curriculum, Special Education, and Personnel  

  

Date: 2/12/15 

 

Re: Action Item 

 

 

Requesting Board ratify the acceptance of the Youth Services Grant in the amount of 

$21,000.00 dollars, effective January 1, 2015. 

 

 

 

DS/ed  


